SITE INSPECTION REPORT

The proposed area of 0.092 ha. of Bhomoraguri R.F. land for laying of
Ogtical Fibre Cable by JIO Digital Fibre Pvt. Ltd. was inspected by the undersigned on
3" April 2021. The density of forest cover over the identified area is 6% and area
proposed for diversion for laying of Optical Fibre Cable is unavoidable and the barest
minimum. There is no rare/ endangered/unique species of flora and fauna in the area
proposed for diversion. There is no monumental/archeological/heritage importance
reported on the area proposed for diversion. The R.F. area required by the user agency is

the barest minimum required for the project.
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